
Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  

Presentations/Exhibits  

Evangelyn Lowery-Jacobs attended the 43
rd

 Annual North Carolina Science Teacher Association 

Conference on November 8-9, 2012 at the Benton Convention Center in Winston-Salem.   

 

Workshops  

Fall E&SC Design Workshops  

The first fall 2012 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop was held 

on October 10, 2012 at the Swansboro Rotary Civic Center.  There were 40 participants for this 

event, which included 27 paying registrants. 

The second Design Workshop is scheduled to be held on November 15, 2012 at the Highland 

Recreation Center Community Room, in Hickory.   

The third Design Workshop is scheduled to be held on December 4, 2012 at the North Carolina 

Rural Center, in Raleigh.   

Annual Workshop and Banquet for Local Programs 

Planning for the local program workshop is in progress with the Water Resources Research 

Institute (WRRI) staff.    

 

Contract Administration 

Three contracts for Fiscal Year 2012-2013 are all in place.  Contracts have been executed for 

support of five workshops for design professionals, support for the annual local program 

workshop and awards, and support for the continuation of the Sediments newsletter.  The budget 

for contract proposals totaled $120,263. 

 


